
The proposed Free Trade Agreement withy the United States of America  
would seem to offer little in the way of any real benefit to 
Australia.  
Imports of beef to the States are limited, sugar banned but the USA  
expects unfettered access to Australian markets. This is not a free  
trade agreement and should not be implemented. 
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